
 

Thank you so much for planning to collect food to share with local people and families in hardship 

this autumn. We’re still seeing high levels of need in our community, and your generosity this 

Harvest will go a long way to helping us meet this need. 

This Harvest, we’re partnering with the food bank donation website, Bankuet, to offer a way for 

schools and churches to go digital for your Harvest food collection. As the pandemic continues, it’s 

also a simple, safe and impactful way to support people in crisis in our community. 

You can support Wandsworth Foodbank by setting up a campaign on Bankuet’s website. Visit 

www.bankuet.co.uk/harvest-festival for everything you need to know, and to sign up. You’ll be able 

to access a range of resources and support with fundraising too.  

 

Make sure you select ‘Wandsworth Foodbank’ as the food bank you want to support!  

 

Once your community has completed your Harvest campaign, Bankuet will let both you and us 

know the outcome. As a food bank, we’ll then be able to place an order of the food items we most 

need – and Bankuet will arrange for them to be delivered to us, ready to give to local people and 

families referred to us in hardship. 
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